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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 9:38 AM
To: 'Terryann.Adkins-Reid@FreshFromFlorida.com'
Subject: Notification of Duplicate E-filing  (E-filing ID = 17440)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing because it is a duplicate of DN 03611-2019.  Please note that a new notice of intervention either needs a 
cover letter advising that the document is being resubmitted to replace DN 03611-2019 and that it’s being 
corrected to reflect correct Docket No. 20190017; or the notice itself needs to say that it is amended, corrected, 
or revised to reflect the correct docket number and that it replaces DN 03611-2019. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  




